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Date of 2021 NTAs announced

Britain’s most popular TV awards show, the NTAs, have today announced the
show will be rescheduled to take place live on Thursday 9th September 2021 from
The O2 London.

Exec Producer Kim Turberville said:

“The NTAs will return to The O2 London in September to mark the UK’s best,
boldest and most beloved TV shows with a surprise-packed event – and we look
forward to seeing you on the night for a celebration like no other.”

The NTAs is unique as the only UK TV awards ceremony where all the winners are
chosen exclusively by the public via a huge nationwide poll and the results are
revealed live on the night!

https://www.itv.com/presscentre/media-releases/date-2021-ntas-announced
https://www.itv.com/presscentre/tags/entertainment


Expect exciting new categories, high octane drama, special guest performances
and a night when some much-needed glitz and glamour returns to our screens!

Tickets are on sale now at nationaltvawards.com and existing tickets will of
course be honoured for the new date.
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